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BRaid Managers report April 2021 

Braided River Partnership Project:  

• Lotteries funding for this specific project ends this year at which time it will be rolled into 
general business 

• Contact maintained regularly with interested parties through social media, newsletters  
• Meeting with possible Opihi River group (see below) 
• Aspiring Biodiversity Trust has requested bronze accreditation to Wilkin Jets be upgraded to 

Silver; I have requested supporting evidence 

Funding 

• Application to RCEES for 2021 Seminar part costs applied for and approved (the budget is a 
function of catering, which is a function of the final number of attendees, so an exact figure 
won’t be available until a few days before the event). 

• Funding from ECan for climate resiliency project approved: $15,000.00 
• End-project Lotteries ‘Partnership Project’ report due at the end of this year 
• Mid-year funding from ECan report due in June 
• Application to Lotteries for further funding declined: we’ve had this for 6 years, which is twice 

the original time, so all in all a good outcome 
 

Education/outreach/support 
 

• Three newsletters have been sent since the last meeting, delivered to 250 verified emails. 
Newsletters are archived here: https://braidedrivers.org/news/ . These newsletters compile all the 
research and reports that come in, so a quick check of the last few newsletters will bring you up to 
date. 

• BRaid Website: Ongoing attempts to hack the site requires regular attention. All plugins and 
software are up-to-date and the site is backed up daily. A screen grab of site stats for March 2021 is 
below. Search engines are the primary source of referrals. 

• Climate website (now funded by ECan) https://climateandnature.org.nz : 70 pages now completed; 
around 18 in development (not visible). A technical working group will assess the KPIs. By design this 
site aims to foster and share the who, what, when, where, why, and how ecosystem protection and 
restoration as fundamental to our response to climate change. The more people who can 
contribute, the better. 

• Member’s area on the BRaid website: is no longer password protected, so meeting minutes, 
reports, financial statements, audit reports, funding applications etc is visible to all comers. As we 
are a Charitable Trust there is no reason why this information should not be readily available 
https://braidedrivers.org/members/  

• Facebook posts:  approximately 220 posts since the last meeting (see attached list). The most 
reached post was over 250,000 people…unfortunately that was a ‘bad news’ post about the 4X4s on 
the Ashley-Rakahuri that Grant Davely photographed. 

• 2021 Braided Rivers symposium: https://braidedrivers.org/2021-seminar/ I will add a programme 
based on decisions made at the Friday 16 BRaid meeting. Currently, around 60% of places have been 
booked. 

• Opihi River: Meeting with key stakeholders did not result in immediate further action to develop a 
community group, as none of the attendees were willing to take on a leadership role. Additionally, 
several people in ECan and DOC took on different roles post-Covid, so there has been a delay in 
what they can achieve. Tim Exton at DOC is part of the overarching Geraldine Tapping Alliance, and 
is aiming to progress potential volunteer trapping. Opuha Dam may have some funding for reducing 
weeds and habitat cration. BRaid will continue to offer support subject to the limits of our 
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resources. 
• Reports of bird counts – please see respective rivers or summary lists in newsletters 
• Rangiora High School – acknowledges a desire to continue with invertebrate monitoring but other 

priorities and the issues around education in 2020have set this programme back. Greater attention 
is now being focused on climate change, something I suggest we are likely to see from other schools. 

Correspondence In: 
 

• Request for letter of support for Orari River funding 
• Large increase in request for support from non-residents seeking work in NZ 

Correspondence Out: 

• Letter of support for Orari River funding 
• Minutes sent to attendees Opihi River 09 November meeting  
• Report to Rata Foundation  
• Invitations to present at the 2021 seminar 
• Submission to Climate Commission: http://braidedrivers.org/wp-content/uploads/2021-

Climate-Commission-response.pdf  

Monitoring/bird counts/research 

Bird surveys, reports, and research is added to the relevant pages on the website with details of each 
page sent out in the newsletters.  
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